
 
 

 

 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To: FMPA Members 
 
Date:  December 16, 2022 
 
Re: Award of the RFP for Systems Implementation & Project Management 

Services RFP# 2022-214 
 
************************************************************************************************************* 
FMPA issued competitive solicitation for Systems Implementation Project Management 
& Related Technical Support Services. In response, FMPA received proposals from 
Advance Digital Systems (ADS) of Fairfax, VA; BDM Squared, LLC of Riverview, FL; and 
WeProject, Inc. of Kenly, NC. 
 
The Review Team has reviewed the submittals.  As stated in RFP document, the Review 
Team has elected to award to more than one firm.   
 
The Systems Implementation Project Management & Related Technical Support Services 
contract has been awarded as follows. 
 

Advance Digital Systems BDM Squared, LLC WeProject, Inc. 
4290 Chain Bridge Rd. 10312 Bloomingdale Ave. 106 N Railroad Street 
Fairfax, VA   22030 Riverview, FL  33578 Kenly, NC  27542 
P: 703-383-0808 P:  941-866-6277 P: 919-480-7652 

 
FMPA and the awarded bidders will move forward with next steps to execute the services 
agreement. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 
 
cc: Bidders  
 


